
At VSP® Vision Care, we strive to provide you with excellence in eye 
care. Occasionally, we have geographic areas where members may 
experience a limited number of in-network providers. Additionally, 
some areas may have providers, but may not be able to schedule your 
appointment within  30 days of your calling. We’re here to help you 
maximize your benefits when these situations occur:

1. Visit vsp.com/eye-doctor to search for in-network doctors near
you. If there are no providers near you, we can help!

2. Call VSP Member Services at 800.877.7195 and tell the
representative you are without network access prior to obtaining
services from an out-of-network provider.

3. After verifying your ZIP code, they’ll pre-approve in-network
benefits at the provider location.

4. After your eye appointment, pay the provider for services.

5. Submit a claim to VSP for reimbursement as an in-network claim.
VSP Member Services can walk you through the process. Contact
them at 800.877.7195 to get started.

You Have Options: Shop Online
Prefer to shop online? Eyeconic® is the only site that seamlessly 
connects your eyewear, your VSP insurance coverage, and your 
doctor’s expertise. The best part? You’ll save an additional 20% on 
any eyewear out-of-pocket costs just for being a VSP member. Visit 
eyeconic.com® to start shopping today.
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Questions? Call us at 800.877.7195 or visit vsp.com.
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